No. SO (SE) 2-26/2020
GOVERNMENT OF THE PUNJAB
SPECIAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
31-Sher Shah Block New Garden Town, Lahore.
Dated Lahore the May 25, 2021

042-99230243
sospecialeducation.gop.pk@gmail.com

To ,/'
& ‘/
" The District Education Officer (Special Education),
Sahiwal.
Subject: EXPLANATION.

| am directed to refer to this department’s letter of even number dated
26.03.2021 and your subsequent response dated 01.04.2021 on the subject cited above and to
inform you that your reply has been examined and found unsatisfactory on account of

following:

i.  You were required to get the process expedited i.e. regularization of services of
contract employees, but, instead, you went for digging the man pehind the
lodging of complaints on Pakistan Citizen's Portal, which was not your
mandate.

ii.  Your un-official and non-professional approach caused unnecessary delay in
matters pertaining to resolving of complaints on Pakistan Citizen's Portal which
is very time sensitive matter for which Head of the Department is directly
answerable.

iii. You have not submitted report regarding regularization of services of class-IV
employees yet.

3. | am further directed to convey that the competent authority has, nevertheless,
taken lenient view, but directed you to remain careful in future especially regarding Pakistan
Citizen’s Portal that is an extremely sensitive domain among official business failing which strict

disciplinary action will be taken against you on such state of affairs.

4, You are further directed to get the regularization process completed and submit
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SECTION OFFICER (ESTT.)

report to this department within 03-days positively.
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PS to Secretary, Special Education Department.



